
Good Morning  
 
I am writing to add Katie Goliboski and James Eisenbach comments to the application ZBA8-22-DN.  We 
currently live at   This zoning change would affect us due to what we are 
working to create on our own farm.  We plan to actively have sheep and various farm animals.  We are 
concerned these "potential" new neighbors would be the type to complain about the normal smells and 
sounds of the countryside.  This does happen often.  Add in the current market prices that prevent the 
majority of people even considering this type of property.  Also another concern is the rapid expansion 
of housing at the expense of losing very good agricultural land.  With splitting these properties off from 
the main parcel you can be assured that they would not be used for farming practices.  My wife and I 
feel that this zoning change would be detrimental to the community and short sighted as we 
continuously are losing prime agricultural land.    
 
Thank You.  
 
James Eisenbach 
Katherine Goliboski 
 




